



MERRIWA NEWS



FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK...

MERRIWA PRIMARY SCHOOL RATED AS EXCEPTIONAL

We are very proud to announce that after our Public-School Review last term, Merriwa Primary been given the highest possible rating in all aspects of our school.

The assessment was rigorous and staff, students and parents met with the reviewers to validate the evidence that was presented to them.

The report stated that our strong, stable leadership, high quality teaching, dedicated staff and positive relationships have led to exceptional outcomes. It describes us as being unapologetically aspirational in our goals for all children.

The full report can be seen on Schools Online, Merriwa Primary School.

Congratulations to our amazing staff and families and to every child who works so hard to make this a place of inclusivity and excellence.

Learning Journey

Thank you to all who attended our Learning Journey and Book Week at the end of last term. It was great to see so many families visiting our classrooms and all the children dressed up for the parade. Congratulations to our Book Prize winners for most creative costumes for the 2022 Book Character Parade.

Humphreys Dance Studio Lessons -Years 4, 5 and 6's.

The Years 4, 5 and 6 students will soon be learning to dance with Humphrey's Dance Studio. This prepares the students for their final graduation dance in Year 6.

When: from Monday 17th October, which will be

held every Monday for 9 Weeks

How Much: \$36.00 for 9 lessons for Year's 4 & 5 Year 6's (included in graduation)

What if I have

three Children: You only pay for two.

Kind regards, Mrs Sue Waterhouse, Principal

Annual Public Meeting

Notice is given that Merriwa Primary
School and

Merriwa Education Support Centre
Annual Public Board Meeting
(non-Board members are welcome)

will be held at
Merriwa Primary School
67 Baltimore Parade, Merriwa WA
on Thursday 27th October, 2022
at 12.30pm in the staffroom

Breakfast Club

Every day from 8am





School Assembly

Pre-Primary

21st October

KINDY ENROLMENTS 2023

If your child is born between 1st July 2018

30th June 2019 registrations are now open.

Dance Lessons

Years 4, 5 & 6 Start Monday 17th October For 9 Weeks

VISIT www.<u>merriwaps.</u>

wa.edu.au

To see our Website

Merriwa ESC

Dear Parents & Carers, Welcome back for Term 4. We trust that you enjoyed the sunshine and the opportunity to rest over the term break. It is lovely to see the children back at school this week, looking refreshed and ready to learn. We welcome our new families and trust that the new students will feel welcome and settled in the coming weeks.

You may have noticed that the ESC is having a reception/front office building being installed near the Greyhound Drive gate, and there will be some disruption for a few weeks. Sometime towards the end of the year, the MCS and school officer will start the move into this new building so that in 2023 the ESC front office will be easily accessed from the top gate.

Please keep an eye on Dojo for upcoming events and news from your classroom teacher throughout the term. The P & C are hosting a Halloween Disco on Friday 28 October and the Senior ESC students have an assembly on Friday 4 November. Put these dates in your calendar.

We really appreciate your support in keeping sick children at home to rest, whether they have Covid or cold/flu symptoms, to assist us in maintaining healthy classrooms for all students and staff.

Kind regards

Karen Macri



MERIT AWARD WINNERS

Room 1	Harmony & Sophie	Room 17	Samuel & Emily
Room 2	Khaleah & Violet	Room 18	Hayden & Kaden
Room 6	Adol & Justyce	Room 22	Kenzi
Room 9	Adam & Peyton	Room 26	Griffin
Room 11	Oliver & Anahi	Room 27	Jamie

200m 11	Jasmine	Č	Logan
---------	---------	---	-------

NEWSLETTER RAFFLI	E
I have read newsletter 16 Parent signature	
Child's Name	Room No



Butler College Academic Scholarships for Year 7 2023 and 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians of Year 5 and 6 students,

With NAPLAN Reports released in Term 3, now is the time to apply for our Academic Scholarships for students in Year 7 2023 and 2024. That's right, Academic Scholarships are open to students currently in Year 6 and Year 5! Visit our website https://www.butlercollege.wa.edu.au/academic-scholarships for all the details on the criteria and how to apply.

Regards

Butler College Administration

CHILDREN NOT RETURNING TO MERRIWA 2023

If your child is NOT returning to Merriwa Primary in 2023, please complete and return t	his
form to the office as soon as possible. It is very important for planning 2023. If you have	e a
special request for next year, please put this in writing to Mrs. Waterhouse, marked	
confidential. As usual we cannot guarantee placements but will always consider your	
request.	

Child's Name:
Year/Room No:
New School:

Congratulations to our Book Character Parade Winners

Kindy Room 3	Till & Alexis	Year 3 Room 13	Raphael
Pre-Primary Room 1	Isla Kellan & Regan	Year 4 Room 21	Xavier
Pre-Primary Room 2	Noah	Year 4 Room 22	Harley & Katie
Year 1 Room 6	Parker	Year 4 Room 22	Lucy Cater & Crystal
Year 1 Room 7	Drew	Year 5 Room 17	Aidan & Zak
Year 2 Room 9	Eli	Year 5 Room 18	Bailey
Year 2 Room 11	Jasmine	Year 6 Room 15	Isabella & Emma
Year 3 Room 12	April & Harmony	Year 6 Room 16	Emily & Jamie

Book Character Parade

